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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 
We are one Church: loving Jesus, 
serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
We are a vibrant Catholic church 
serving a diverse community in a 
safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 
along their faith journey. 

Core Values 
Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish/English) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
or by appointment  

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

God’s  Blessings  Father  Vineesh! 
Thank you for your service to St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish. We extend our best wishes as you begin your 
new assignment as Parochial Vicar (Associate Pastor) 
of St. Francis of Assisi Parish in Nixa and Holy Trinity 
Parish in Springfield. 

~ St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

Congra�ula�ions  �o ... 
Deacon Tom Schumer and Deacon Rob Huff as they 
celebrate the 12th anniversary of their diaconate 
ordinations today, June 29, on the Feast of Saints Peter 
and Paul! Best wishes to Deacon Tom as he celebrates his 
birthday on Tuesday, July 1!  

Please keep Deacon Tom and Deacon Rob in prayer 
as they continue to serve the people of God! 

Pe�er’s  Pence  Collec�ion 
At all Masses this weekend, June 28 - 29, the Diocese of Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection. This second collection 
provides the Holy Father with the funds he needs to carry out his most 
important charitable works. The proceeds benefit the most disadvantaged: 
victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. This is an opportunity to 
join with Pope Leo and be a witness of charity to suffering brothers and 
sisters. Please be generous. 

FATHER VINEESH’S NEW ADDRESS  

Father Vineesh Jose 

St. Francis of Assisi Parish • PO Box 1920 • Nixa, MO 65714-1920 

And so I say to 
you, you are Peter, 
and upon this rock 
I will build my 

Church 
M A T T H E W  1 6 : 18  
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Saints Peter and Paul worked tirelessly to spread the Gospel. Not all can 

be apostles, but we, too must be stewards of our vocations, using the gifts 
we’ve been given in the service of God’s kingdom. 

 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, June 30 
The First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church 
 6:30 am Theresa Motley (living) 

Tuesday, July 1 St. Junipero Serra 
 6:30 am Joyce Kreher  

Wednesday, July 2 
 6:30 am Henry Himmelberg  

 5:15 pm Jennifer Davis  

Thursday, July 3 St. Thomas 
 6:30 am Harold J. Werner Sr.  

Friday, July 4 First Friday 
 6:30 am Jeffrey L. Overbey (living) 

 8:00 am James, Sophia, and Eva Mae Poirrier   

Saturday, July 5 St. Anthony Zaccaria 

 6:30 am Joe Moll  

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Bob and Bernice Buehrle Family 

Sunday, July 6 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 10:00 am Bill Bohnert  

 3:00 pm Poor Souls in Purgatory  
 (Bilingual)  

• Prayer Requests • 

Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

First Friday Schedule of Prayer 
All are invited to attend First Friday devotion on July 4, 2025. Please 
choose any of the prayer opportunities below, or you can attend Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament anytime throughout the day for quiet prayer 
time.  

6:00 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
6:30 a.m. First Friday Mass 
7:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
8:00 a.m. First Friday Mass 
12:00 noon Confessions from 12:00 - 12:30 p.m. 
3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
4:50 p.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
 5:15 p.m. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 

It is of particular importance to begin, or renew, devotion to the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus in the spirit of reparation of St. Margaret Mary Alacoque. 
The practice of the nine First Fridays is a particularly powerful way to do 
this. Jesus gave this devotion as a way of offering reparation to Him and 
consoling His Sacred Heart. Take full advantage of the means that are 
given by showing love for Jesus and His Sacred Heart. For more info, go to 
www.simplycatholic.com/how-to-observe-first-fridays-andfirstsaturdays/. 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

American Red Cross 

Blood Drive 
Monday, June 30, 2025 

12:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

St. Vinent de Paul Parish 
Lower Meeting Room 

Please call 1-800-REDCROSS 
(1-800-733-2767) or visit 

RedCrossBlood.org and enter: 
StVincentDePaulChurch 

to schedule an appointment. 

All donors receive a $15 gift card. 

Dear  Lord, 
There is no greater feeling of liberation than to 
experience this freedom from sin and death that you 
have provided for me through Jesus Christ. Today 

my heart and my soul are free to praise you. For this 
I am very thankful. 

During this Independence Day I am reminded of all 
those who have sacrificed for my freedom, following 
the example of your Son, Jesus Christ. Let me not 
take my freedom, both physical and spiritual, for 

granted. May I always remember that my freedom was purchased with a 
very high price. My freedom cost others their very lives. 

Lord, bless those who have served and continue to give their lives for my 
freedom. With favor and bounty meet their needs and watch over their 
families. 

Help me to live my life in a way that glorifies you, Lord. Give me the 

strength to be a blessing in someone else’s life today, and grant me the 
opportunity to lead others into the freedom that can be found in knowing 
Christ. Amen 
 

Please remember to pray for the United States of America 
and peace throughout the world. 

Young Adult Night 
All young adults, aged 22-35, are invited to 
an evening of prayer and c0mmunity on 
Friday, July 11, in Cape Girardeau! Mass 
will be celebrated at 6:00 p.m. at St. Mary 
Cathedral. After Mass, there will be a relaxed 
evening of food, games, and fellowship at a 
nearby home (address shared upon RSVP). 
Please RSVP for a food count by Monday, 
July 7, to rhearnes@gmail.com. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - June 22, 2025 

 Collection $ 11,968.00 

 E-Tithing $ 25,318.00 

 Total $ 37,286.00 

 Weekly Budget $ 35,000.00 

Difference (7-1-24 to 6-22-25)    $ 17,872.35 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

May They Res� in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Jack Basham, father of Tammy Diveley; 
Charles Ronald Packard, father of Jeri Spence; and 
Dr. Donald Cento, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - July 6, 2025 

Isaiah 66:10-14c   Galatians 6:14-18 
Luke 10:1-12, 17-20 

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, June 30 
 12:00 pm American Red Cross Blood Drive 

Tuesday, July 1 
 6:00 pm Junior High Girls Bible Study 
 6:30 pm St. Francis de Sales 

Wednesday, July 2 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 
 10:00 am Mass at Chateau Girardeau 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, July 3 

 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, July 4 

  Happy Independence Day! 
 7:00 am Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 12:00 pm Reconciliation 
 5:15 pm Benediction 

Saturday, July 5 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, July 6 

Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Thursday, July 17, 2025  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish  Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 
Bring your sons! 

Total amount pledged  ······························································· $7,559,634 
Percentage toward minimum target  ··················································· 108% 
Number of families who have pledged  ··················································  430 
Participation rate of those requested to pledge  ····································  88% 
Number of registered families in parish ··············································  1,622 
Percentage of registered families who have pledged  ·····························  26% 
Funds on hand needed to begin construction  ···················  $3,500,000.00 
Total amount of funds collected/deposited in bank  ············  $3,206,377.12 
Percentage needed to begin construction  ·········································· 91.6% 

Diocesan Development Fund Update 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual campaign 
for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. This effort is conducted in 
every parish of the diocese to help finance the activities and ministries of 
the Catholic Church in southern Missouri.  

As a member of the Diocese, you should have received a pledge card in the 
mail. If you have not already done so, please complete and 
return your pledge card today. Additional cards may be 
found in the gathering area. For online donations to DDF, 
simply go to https://dioscg.org/ddf-2025/ or use the QR 
code. Transactions are totally secure. 

To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $261,775 toward the financial 
goal of $300,000 (87.3%). As for the donor goal of 600 families, there 
have been 356 families who have made a pledge (59.3%). Thanks! 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Wednesday, 
June 30 - July 2. 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 573-334-9594 or email 

svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  
Calls will be returned during 

regular office hours. 
 

In honor of Independence Day, 
the parish office will be closed 
Thursday - Friday, July 3 - 4. 

In case of emergency, 
call 573-335-7667. 
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 • Contact Information • 
Baptismal Prep 

Parents and godparents are required to attend a 
baptismal preparation class before a child is baptized in 

the Catholic faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, 
July 20, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper 
meeting room of Church. Contact the parish office to register 
and complete a baptismal registration form. 

Attention Married Couples 

All married couples and religious who previously took part in 
a Worldwide Marriage  Encounter weekend are invited 
to a community meeting on the second Sunday of each 
month from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the KC Hall, 316 S. 
Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to attend, please RSVP to 
Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776.  

Renew your Sacrament, deepen your communication, strengthen your 
relationship, and rekindle your romance by attending a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Experience this year! Sign up now as space is 
limited. For more info or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric 
Engholm at314-649-7317. Upcoming dates include …  

• August 1 - 3, 2025, Drury Plaza, Cape Girardeau 
(Local Marriage Encounter location) 

• October 10 - 12, 2025, Springfield, Illinois 

• December 5 - 7, 2025, St. Peter’s, Missouri 

♥♥♥♥♥ 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter is excited to announce a one-day marriage 
enrichment entitled “God Chose You for Me.” This experience is 
designed to deepen the spiritual connection between married couples. Dates 
and locations for this special enrichment in 2025 include: 

• Saturday, August 16 
Sacred Heart Parish, Valley Park, Missouri 

• Saturday, September 20 
St. Peter’s Cathedral, Belleville, Illinois 

To register, go to: stl-wwme.org/communitynews.php 

Charity  Unity  Fraternity  Patriotism 

www.kofc.org/joinus 

Are you interested in strengthening your 
bonds as a family, deepening your faith in 
the Catholic Church, and working with like- 
minded men to help support your church 
and community? If so, please consider 
joining the Knights of Columbus. 

Reasons to join? 
 Lead with Faith 
 Protect Your Family 
 Serve Others 
 Defend Your Values 

Experience the Joy of Walking 
in the Footsteps of St. Francis 

Are you seeking to grow closer to God and live your faith in a 
meaningful way? Consider the Secular Franciscan Order 
(OFS), a fraternity of men and women who follow in the 
footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi. 

As Secular Franciscans, we are called to live out the Gospel in our 
everyday lives through prayer, simplicity, and service to others. We 
believe that each person is called to be a witness of God’s love and 
peace, and we strive to bring the spirit of St. Francis into the world 
around us. 

Come and Learn More! 
We invite all those interested in exploring a deeper spiritual journey to 
join us at one of our monthly meetings.  The St. Padre Pio Emerging 
Fraternity meets on the fourth Sunday of each month at 1:00 p.m. in 
the St. Agatha Room at Saint Francis Medical Center.   

For more information, contact Julie Schuchardt, OFS at 573-450-7727 
or visit the national website at secularfranciscansusa.org. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Having just celebrated the Feast of Corpus Christi last Sunday, it is appropriate to remind ourselves of the importance 
of how we receive the Body and Blood of Christ in Holy Communion. The following article comes from the United 
States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ website. 

The Recep�ion  of  Holy  Communion  a�  Mass 
The Church understands the Communion Procession, in fact every procession in liturgy, as a sign 
of the pilgrim Church, the body of those who believe in Christ, on their way to the Heavenly 
Jerusalem. All our lives we who believe in Christ are moving in time toward that moment when we 
will be taken by death from this world and enter into the joy of the Lord in the eternal Kingdom he 
has prepared for us. The liturgical assembly of the baptized that comes together for the celebration 
of the Eucharist is a witness to, a manifestation of, the pilgrim Church. When we move in 

procession, particularly the procession to receive the Body and Blood of Christ in Communion, we 
are a sign, a symbol of that pilgrim Church “on the way.” 

For some, however, the experience of the Communion Procession is far more prosaic, analogous perhaps to standing in 
line in the supermarket or at the motor vehicle bureau. A perception such as this is a dreadfully inaccurate and 
impoverished understanding of what is a significant religious action. The Communion Procession is an action of the Body 
of Christ. At Christ’s invitation, extended by the priest acting in Christ’s person: “Blessed are those called to the supper of 

the Lamb,” the members of the community move forward to share in the sacred meal, to receive the Body and Blood of 
Christ which is the sign and the source of their unity. In fact, each time we move forward together to receive the Body and 
Blood of the Lord, we join the countless ranks of all the baptized who have gone before us, our loved ones, the canonized 
and uncanonized saints down through the ages, who at their time in history formed a part of this mighty stream of 
believers. 

This action by Christ’s body, the Church assembled for the Eucharist, is manifested and supported by the Communion 

Chant, a hymn in praise of Christ sung by the united voices of those who believe in him and share his life. The General 
Instruction of the Roman Missal takes this hymn very seriously, mandating that it should begin at the Communion of the 
priest and extend until the last person has received Communion. 

For some, however, the singing of this hymn is perceived as an intrusion on their own prayer, their private thanksgiving 
after Communion. In fact, however, this hymn is prayer, the corporate thanksgiving prayer of the members of Christ’s 
Body, united with one another. Over and over again the prayers of the liturgy and the norms of the General 

Instruction emphasize this fundamental concept of the unity of the baptized, stressing that when we come together to 
participate in the Eucharistic celebration we come, not as individuals, but as united members of Christ’s Body. In each of 
the Eucharistic Prayers, though the petition is worded in slightly different ways, God is asked to send his Holy Spirit to 
make us one body, one spirit in Christ; the General Instruction admonishes the faithful that “they are to form one body, 
whether in hearing the Word of God, or in taking part in the prayers and in the singing ...” (no. 96). It describes one of the 
purposes of the opening song of the Mass as to “foster the unity of those who have been gathered” (no. 47), and says of 

the Communion Chant that “its purpose [is] to express the spiritual union of the communicants by means of the unity of 
their voices, to show gladness of heart, and to bring out more clearly the ‘communitarian’ character of the procession to 
receive the Eucharist” (no. 86). 

It is difficult for some of us to embrace this emphasis on Mass as the action of a community rather than an individual act 
of my own faith and piety, but it is important that we make every effort to do so. Christ himself at the Last Supper 
pleaded with his Father: “Holy Father, keep them in your name that you have given me, so that they may be one just as 

we are... as you, Father, are in me and I in you, that they also may be in us ...” (John 17:11, 21).Baptism has joined us to 
Christ and to one another as the vine and its branches. The life of Christ, the Holy Spirit, animates each of us individually, 
and all of us corporately and guides us together in our efforts to become one in Christ. 

Finally, the fact that the Communion Procession is a profoundly religious action tells us something about the way in 
which we should participate in this procession. We are the Body of Christ, moving forward to receive the Christ who 
makes us one with himself and with one another. Our procession should move with dignity; our bearing should be that of 

those who know they have been redeemed by Christ and are coming to receive their God! 

The General Instruction asks each country’s Conference of Bishops to determine the posture to be used for the reception 
of Communion and the act of reverence to be made by each person as he or she receives Communion. In the United 
States, the body of Bishops has determined that “[t]he norm ... is that Holy Communion is to be received standing, unless 

(Continued on next page) 



Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please feel free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 573-335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address ________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email  _______________________________________________   Phone  ___________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.     I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

June 29, 2025 

an individual member of the faithful wishes to receive Communion while kneeling” and that a bow is the act of reverence 
made by those receiving (no. 160). This norm is supported by an Instruction by the Holy See regarding the Eucharist: “In 
distributing Holy Communion it is to be remembered that ‘sacred ministers may not deny the sacraments to those who 

seek them in a reasonable manner, are rightly disposed, and are not prohibited by law from receiving them’ (Code of 
Canon Law, can. 843 § 1; cf. can. 915). Hence any baptized Catholic who is not prevented by law must be admitted to 
Holy Communion. Therefore, it is not licit to deny Holy Communion to any of Christ’s faithful solely on the grounds, for 
example, that the person wishes to receive the Eucharist kneeling or standing” (Redemptionis Sacramentum, no. 91). 

Those who receive Communion may receive either in the hand or on the tongue, and the decision should be that of the 
individual receiving, not of the person distributing Communion. If Communion is received in the hand, the hands should 

first of all be clean. If one is right handed the left hand should rest upon the right. The host will then be laid in the palm 
of the left hand and then taken by the right hand to the mouth. If one is left-handed this is reversed. It is not appropriate 
to reach out with the fingers and take the host from the person distributing. 

The person distributing Communion says audibly to each person approaching, “The Body of Christ.”  This formula 
should not be altered, as it is a proclamation which calls for a response of faith on the part of the one who receives. The 
communicant should audibly respond, “Amen,” indicating by that response his or her belief that this small wafer of 

bread, the wine in this chalice are in reality the body and blood of Christ the Lord. 

When one receives from the chalice, the same proclamation is made by the person distributing Communion and the 
Communicant again responds, “Amen.” It should be noted that it is never permissible for a person to dip the host he or 
she has received into the chalice. If, for some reason, the communicant is not able or willing to drink from the cup then 
that person should receive only under the form of bread. 

It seems appropriate to conclude this reflection on the Communion Procession and the reception of Communion with a 

quotation from the Catechism of the Catholic Church, no. 1396: 

In Baptism we have been called to form but one body. The Eucharist fulfills this call:  
“The cup of blessing which we bless, is it not a participation in the blood of Christ?  
The bread which we break, is it not a participation in the body of Christ?  
Because there is one bread, we who are many are one body, for we all partake of the one bread” 
(1 Cor 10:16-17). 

If you are the body and members of Christ, then it is your sacrament that is placed on the table of the 
Lord; it is your sacrament that you receive. To that which you are you respond “Amen” (“yes, it is 
true!”) and by responding to it you assent to it. For you hear the words, “the Body of Christ” and 
respond “Amen.” Be then a member of the Body of Christ that your Amen may be true (St. Augustine, 
Sermon 272: PL 38, 1247). 







Salad for the Fathers 
Once a week, Salad for the Fathers Ministry supplies a large lettuce salad (chef 
salad, cobb salad, fresh spinach salad, garden salad, etc.) to three priests. This 
is in appreciation for the time and service they give to the parish family. It’s a 
small way to say thank you and provide refreshment and retreat. If you would 
like to assist with this ministry, please use the QR code or sign up at https://
signup.com/go/asyQDwa. Please deliver your meal (dinner rolls are okay but no 

desserts please) to the rectory at 741 N. Forest Avenue between 
5:00 - 6:00 p.m. If you have questions, contact Abby at the 
parish office by calling 335-7667, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m. Thank you for sharing your time, talent, and harvest! 

Congra�ula�ions  �o … 

the following parishioners as they 
celebrate their wedding anniversaries. 

(Noted anniversaries are five year increments 

and fifty plus years) 

 25 Years  
Craig and Rebecca Marshall 

 30 Years  
Kevin and Lisa Seabaugh 

 45 Years  
Leonard and Patricia Kuper 

 53 Years  
Brad and Sharon Welker 

 62 Years  
Gary and Marilyn Lively 

Please continue to pray for 
all married couples and those 

preparing for marriage. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
School is currently seeking a full-
time custodian for the 2025-2026 
school year. Hours are 11:00 a.m. - 
7:00 p.m. Monday - Friday during 
the school year. Applicant must 
complete Virtus training and a 
background check. To obtain an 
application or more information, 
please contact St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish office at 573-335-7667. 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish office at least six months in advance. 
(If you have been married before, an annulment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 
con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted ha estado casado antes, una 
anulación del matrimonio puede necesitar ser hecha primero.) 

••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be registered in the parish for three months 
prior to the baptism. It is necessary to schedule baptismal preparation 
classes six weeks prior to your child’s baptism. Taking the baptism class prior 
to birth is encouraged! Contact the parish office  at 573-335-7667.  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos en la parroquia por lo menos 3 
meses antes de bautizar. También los padres tienen que celebrar la santa 
misa cada fin de semana. La clase de preparación para el bautismo para 
padres y padrinos es cada último lunes del mes. Favor de comunicarse con 
Padre Rick una semana antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office so this Sacrament can be celebrated with 
you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la oficina parroquial para que este Sacramento 
pueda ser celebrado con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Friday, August 8, 2025  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! All parishioners are welcome!!! 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
Maxine’s Shareable Wearables is extremely grateful for the continued 
generosity from our parish! At this time, our very limited capacity in the old 
convent means we are unable to accept any more clothing donations. However, 
we will take adult sized tennis shoes and the following unopened, regular-size 
toiletry items: deodorant, shampoo, toothpaste, combs, and Chapstick. Full-
size bath towels are also needed. Thank you for your support of this ministry.  

~ Jennifer Coad 



K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

PEST FREE 

573-243-4622 

 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

P����: 573-334-8474 

Natural Health 

ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 

organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 

Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 

334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

 Season-long control of moles 
 Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919         1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 

autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

S1234567 

Member FDIC B869 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 573-547-8818 

123 Elm Street  Perryville, MO 63701 

info@lundyheatingandcooling.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 

RLSurvey@charter.net 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET  BUICK  FORD 
TOYOTA  ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solu�ons      Voice 
573-334-2420      www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petershea�ngandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 

Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 
Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 

kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING  

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 
Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 
2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 

Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 

4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 

Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

Servicing Cape & Perryville 
Residential & Commercial 

Mulch  Tree Trimming 
Cleanup for Spring & Fall 

573-846-6344 
FREE ESTIMATES 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business (573) 335-5822 

ALWAYS PRESENT 

tdfoundry.io 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Cape’s #1 Chiropractic Clinic 

Please support these sponsors! 


